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02 June 2017 

Jon E. Fields 
Director, Environmental 
Enterprise Products 
P.O. Box 4324 
Houston, TX 77210-4324 
    

Re: RP3 # Site Name     
 1033 Masden Gas Com #1E     
 1026 Gallegos #2     
 1031 Trunk K #8 

 
    

       
Dear Mr. Fields  
 
I have reviewed the files on the releases referenced above.  Please find comments below. 
 
3RP-1033 Sampling from five monitoring wells (MW)  in 2015 showed one benzene concentration of 640 
ppb.  Enterprise submitted a Supplemental Corrective Action and Groundwater Monitoring Work Plan dated 
October 3, 2016.  OCD approves this Work Plan. 
 
3RP-1026 Sampling from your initial cleanup efforts in 2014 showed ground water with a benzene 
concentration of 1,400 ppb.  OCD received a Corrective Action Report and Site Investigation Work Plan dated 
2Dec14.  OCD approves this Work Plan. 
 
3RP-1031 Sampling from your initial cleanup efforts in 2015 showed ground water with a benzene 
concentration of 1,300 ppb.  The Closure Report recommended installation and sampling of three monitoring wells.  
Please submit a Site Investigation Work Plan.    
 
 
 
Respectfully, 

 
P.E., Hydrologist, District III 
 
cc: Jim Griswold, Charlie Perrin, Brandon Powell, Cory Smith, Vanessa Fields, Tom Long 
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